
Songs for Peace is a 
venture aimed at bringing 
people and communities 
together through singing. 
We are a small group of 
mixed nationalities.  
Please come and join us! 
The singing will be led by 
our singer Ania and guitar 
player Pawel.  
All you need to bring is yourself and a will to sing along to 
timeless songs for peace. We really hope to see you there 
and we are delighted for the opportunity to conduct this 
sing-along initiative in the very fitting setting of the 
Martin-Niemöller-Haus. 

 

Anmeldung / Registration: info@mnh-dahlem.de 

31. März + 28. April + 26. Mai + 30. Juni …, 19.00 Uhr 
letzter Donnerstag im Monat / last Thursday of the  month, 7pm 

Martin-Niemöller-Haus Berlin-Dahlem 

Sing-Abende / sing-along evenings 

Songs for Peace 

v.l.n.r: Heelah, Ania and Pawel 

mailto:info@mnh-dahlem.de?subject=Anmeldung:%20Lesung%20%22Duft%20der%20Kiefern%22

